HB 752 -- ADVERTISEMENTS FOR STATE BIDS
SPONSOR: Knight

Currently, the state and its agencies and political subdivisions
are required to advertise for competitive bids for a state contract
in a print publication.

This bill modifies this provision and requires that the bid be
advertised on the official website of the agency or subdivision or
through an electronic medium available to the general public for a
period of at least 10 days before bids are to be opened.



